
Important Shareholder Information 

 

 The CIG Melrose Arch offices have officially closed. 

 The Company has been de-listed from the Johannesburg Stock exchange – effective 26th July 

2021 

 The Company will be taking over the communications to the Shareholders 

via this website and/or via e mail when required. To facilitate e mails, all 

shareholders are required to confirm their e mail address with Ronelle at 

ronelle@ciglimited.com 
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